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Thurs 7 November 

Individual School Photos 

 

w/c 11 November 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

w/c 18 November 

Geography Awareness Week 

 

Weds 13 November 

PTFA Meeting 6pm 

 

Fri 22 November 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations (please 

return consent form if not 

already done so) 

 

 

Fundamental British Values 
 

 

 

As many of you know, our weekly ‘Big Question’ enables us ensure 

that British Values are a regular and frequent part of your child’s 

learning. These questions deal with a wide range of relevant 

issues that relate directly to one of the 4 British Values: 

- democracy; 

- the rule of law; 

- individual liberty; 

- mutual respect for and tolerance of those with different 

faiths and beliefs and for those without faith. 

 
 

Please help us to continue to promote British values and ensure 

that we build harmonious and respectful relationships across our 

school community. Thank you for your support.  
 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

This year’s poppy appeal has begun.  During this 

period of remembrance, poppies and poppy-

related merchandise are available in school (see 

list and suggested donations below): 

 
 

Poppy 20p Wristband 50p Pencil Sharpener 50p 

Reflector 50p Zip Pull 50p Friendship Bracelet £1.00 

Eraser 50p Pencil 50p Snap Band £1.00/£1.50 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      95.2%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      RL – 100%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       1L, 1B & 6L       

 

Remember Attendance 

Matters; Be in School All 

Day, Every Day 

 



School Holiday Dates 2020/21 

The holiday dates for the next academic year have now been set.  This information has been 

sent home separately today.  Please note that the October 2020 half-term will be a two week 

break, rather than the usual one. 
 

Each week, we will focus on work undertaken by a 

different class. This week, it is the turn of 3L… we have 

been reading a new book called ‘The Wolves in the 

Walls’.  The children have been engaged in the story and are working 

towards writing a diary entry in the first person. The children have played 

the role of the main character, Lucy, and have today been able to immerse themselves in a 

different setting.  The wolves came out of the walls into our classroom overnight and trashed 

the place!  They tipped the tables and spread the chairs everywhere, 

they spilled popcorn all over the classroom and left half-eaten jam on 

toast! The children were so excited to see what the wolves had done to 

our classroom and have completed a piece of descriptive writing to 

describe what happened.  

 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you at  

tonight’s Halloween Disco (6pm - 8pm) 🎃 👻 

Tickets will be available to purchase 

on the door, £3 per person.  Don’t 

forget about the pumpkin competition!  

Election Closure 12.12.19 
 

School normally remains open for a local or 

general election (with the studio being 

used for polling).  However, councils have 

been told to expect a very high turnout 

this year and, as such, have directed us to 

close on Thursday 12 December (based upon 

the need to use other spaces in school, as 

well as a number of Health and safety 

factors).  
 

Dinner Money Reminder 

Dinner money is now due for children in Years 3 – 6.  The cost per week is £8.50 or, if you 

wish to pay until Christmas, the amount due is £68.00.  Please make cheques payable to 

Ladybridge Primary School.  Thank you to those who have already paid. 

Parent View 

We would like your thoughts on our school, at any time…   

Please visit https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ and click on the ‘Give Your Views’ link to tell 

Ofsted what you think about your child’s school.  You can visit the Parent View website at any 

time to complete the questionnaire.   Parent View is accessed by Ofsted to check how parents 

feel about the school. 

Useful Information 

Tel: 01204 333646 

Email: office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

Website:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

@LadybridgeP 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is ‘Water-Based‘ 

2) Can you think of any synonyms for our theme? 

3) Talk about the sorts of jobs that you think the theme includes? 

4) Go on ‘Life’ and post your thoughts and ideas. 

 

 


